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Nursery Newsletter Term 4
            Once Upon a Tale…







Reminders
Wellington Boots and Waterproof Jackets. Please remember to bring a pair of wellies and a waterproof jacket to keep at nursery.
Absences or sickness: 
Please still contact the office if your child is sick to inform them of your child’s absence. It is important that you do this, so we know the whereabouts of your child. The Nursery school office number is: 01793 818600.

Welcome back!
We hope you all had an enjoyable break and are ready to learn lots of exciting new things this term.
This term Green and Yellow Nursery`s topic is called “Once Upon a Tale…” Our focus stories are Chicken Licken, Six Little Chicks, Mr Wolf`s Pancakes plus many other traditional stories.
World Book Day 
World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. Children can dress up as their favourite book character.  Parents are invited to joins us for a story session.

Appropriate clothing for Nursery
As the weather is slightly colder we encourage you to make sure your child has a warm winter coat, but please dress them in two base layers only, such as a t shirt and a jumper. This is to ensure that children do not overheat as pre-school children cannot regulate their body temperatures ands are at risk of overheating as the classroom environment is warm and comfortable. 













We look forward to a great term 
The Nursery Team








Diary dates:
First day back: Monday 25th February 2025
Mother`s Day: Sunday 30th March 2025
World Book Day: Thursday 6th March 2025
Holi – Festival of colour: Friday 14th March 2025
Last day of this term: Friday 4th April 2025


The Team
GN: Mrs Sheen, Mrs Fernandes & Mrs Kumar
YN: Mr Young, Mrs Kumar, Mrs Sharma            
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‘The Roots to Grow and the Wings to Fly’
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